March 24, 1976

Mr. Stan Dixon

Roam 305

Courthousee

Bureka, California

Dear Mr. Dixon,

A belated thank you for your help when I was in Eureka. Alot of
excitement was generated when I showed photographs of Mr. Gabriel's
garden in San Francisco and Los Angeles.

How is he? I hope all is going well.

There are quite a few people interested in helping to save Gabriel's
garden. I have sent information regarding the garden to people in
Sacramento and am awaiting a reply from them.

Please keep me informed of amy change in the status of the garden.

. I hope to come back to do some additional shooting of the garden to
include in the exhibit.

For your information, the date of the exhibit has been changed from
July to November.

Please let me know if I can be of any help in our common goal of saving
the garden. '

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
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